Mrs M Christodoulou
23 Canfield Place
London

NN6 3BT

Mr P Marfleet 17% February 2021
Senior Planning Officer

Camden Council

5 St Pancras Square

London

N1C 4AG

Dear Mr Marfleet
RE: Planning Application 2017/1910/P

As a leaseholder of 23 Canfield Place, | am extremely disappointed that the Local Authority
failed in their obligation to consult neighbours regarding the above planning application.

| would like to record my objection against the application on the grounds of: -

1. Loss of light to my property due to the excessive height of the development.
2. Lack of privacy due to the overlooking of the roof terrace.

Please forward all future correspondence to my email address above.

Mr§\M Christodoulou



